COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION

THE OFFICE OF THE CTTA, No. 50, NAVAM MAWATHA, COLOMBO 02.
Telephone: 011 5588848, 5588849; E-mail ; hemaratne@ctta.lk / nisansala@ctta.lk

CIRCULAR No. 04 of 2024 ) January 5, 2024

URGENT

Notification to the Businesses of purchasing tea for Domestic Consumption

VAT

As per the Extraordinary gazette number 2363 / 22 dated 19th December 2023, the rate
of 18% VAT is effective from 01t January 2024, on the purchase of teas for the local
market.

Accordingly, please note that your purchases at the auction will be subject to a VAT of
18% on the purchased price.

It is imperative that settlement on account of the teas purchased must be made on the
prompt date including the VAT component. Failure to do so will be deemed as a Defaulter
in the settlement of the prompt.
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COLOMBO TEA TRADERS’ ASSOCIATION

»a8
®anedm s8enddmes wew o 88 MRe® ewees D1IvIs @D ® 88

010 Bde

2023 0¢e31928 19 853B gom 2363/22 ¢o» §RBeds 01830 85wd 0D, od&e edegeesig
8 o 88 vRBe® 18% 910 3¢ 2024 85018 01 8» 80 Hwot®m @d.

g 00, 00s¥edBede ®ed B8R vB3® decw e v 8c0 18% » D10 Ae¢mO ¢Ox O D
D €05 BEDBID.

D10 R @20 G od 8ce o of wewr Bwd Bwudd® »BH® €m0 (prompt date) 8¢ BZ@
g21s0es 0. dedd ABOO goemienrns 8O crd® Bud® uiwd v 8@ (Defaulterece semn
Cled.

CTTA z028cs92cs
e2e® o edgesied 8ondan


mailto:hemaratne@ctta.lk

